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Welcome Volunteer Applicant: 

 

Thank you for your interest in volunteering at Queens Hospital. We greatly appreciate the desire you 

have shown to help the patients at our hospital. 

 

Queens Hospital’s Department of Volunteer Services Program is dedicated to making a difference in 

the lives of our patients and dedicated employees. Our mission is to recruit, train and place committed 

volunteers who have demonstrated they are productive, effective, and responsible individuals.  

 

Due to the large number of applications we receive, we are unable to place everyone. We will review 

your interests and background in detail and will contact you if we feel that your interests and 

qualifications match any future volunteer opportunities. Unfortunately, we do not have a volunteer 

position to offer all applicants. If we don’t have a position to offer you, your application will be 

placed on a waiting list. 

 

On behalf of the Department of Volunteer Services, I would like to thank you once again for the 

interest you have shown in volunteering at our hospital. We wish you success in your search for a 

volunteer position.   

 

Thank you,  

 
Sandra Springer 

Director  

Department of Volunteer Services 

 

 

 


